
 

 

4th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We currently have a number of keyboard places available for children in Year 3.  The lessons will take 
place on a Wednesday afternoon. 
 

The cost for keyboard lessons is £50 per term (awaiting final cost confirmation).  Lessons are 

conducted in groups of 3-4 children. 
  
Please note, children need to sign up for the whole academic school year (September 2019-July 
2020) as payments are payable in September 2019, January and April 2020.  Please do not send any 
money into school at this stage. 
 
Please note Year 3 pupils will continue to be funded by school to learn the ukulele during weekly class 
sessions. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below to school by Monday, 9th September to request a place as 
the first lesson will commence Wednesday, 11th September.  Places will be allocated on a first come, 
first served basis.  We anticipate that we will be initially oversubscribed and therefore some children will 
be placed on a waiting list.  We will inform you if your child has been granted a place by Tuesday, 10th 
September.  
 
If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me in school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Pass 
Peri-music Co-ordinator 
 
——————————————————————————————————————————— 
 

Keyboard Lessons 
 

Name of child ____________________________ Current class ___________________________ 
 

My child would like to start keyboard lessons commencing September 2019.  
 
I understand if my child is granted a place that I need to commit to these lessons for the whole 
of the academic year. 
 
Signed _________________________________ Date __________________ 

  


